From: Eric O'Donnell [mailto:eodonnell@townsendpa.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 3:51 PM

To: Noelani Middenway <nmiddenway@cmsdca.gov>
Subject: Resolution/Certificate for Mesa Water District

Hi Noelani,

On behalf of Mesa Water District, | would like to request a resolution or certificate commending Mesa Water District for
meeting or exceeding their 20% SWRCB mandated water conservation target.

We would like to invite you to attend and present this resolution or certificate to Mesa Water District at the beginning of
their Board Meeting on April 14. Mesa Water District will not receive the final data numbers that will determine if they
met their conservation target until the first week of March however we know that your agency has a committee
structure to process these requests. We wanted to reach out now to ensure that an item will be on the appropriate
agenda for consideration in March so that it can be presented to the Mesa Water Board on April 14. | will reach out to
you the first week of March once we have received the final data numbers to confirm that the conversation targets were

met.

| look forward to working with you in the upcoming months on this request. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Eric O’'Donnell

Associate
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